Lisa Driscoll

From: Julie Rush <juliearush4316@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 19, 2021 7:19 PM

To: Lisa Driscoll

Subject: | support Measure X

Hi Ms Driscoll,

| am a long time Danville resident and love our town. | am in favor of Measure X as it will enable the Sheriff’s Office to
add response teams to help manage homeless and mental health concerns throughout the county including the Town of
Danville thus freeing up Danville Officers to focus on crime and traffic incidents.

If I can help in any way to inform other residents of this measure, sign me up.
kind regards,
Julie Rush

juliearush4316@gmail.com
925-309-9800




